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Letter to Nash residents and Invitees from neighbouring Parishes and Tenbury Town Council
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Dear Resident/Invitee,
Nash Parish Council Meeting Thursday 19th March 2020
It is with considerable regret that I have to advise you that the meeting of Nash Parish Council that was to be held on Thursday 19th March, and which you expected to attend, has been postponed in the light of the unfolding COVID-19 situation.
Whilst some may consider this to be an over-reaction, I would rather it be regarded as a proactive step which signals the seriousness of the situation our community now faces and a willingness to address the risk by an appropriate change in our behaviour along with all the other hand washing and associated precautions.
Unlike other and more “senior” organs of local government, Nash cannot protest an overriding governance imperative warranting the holding of a meeting at this time, especially one to which representatives of neighbouring parishes had been invited, particularly on account of the attendance of Councillor Peter Nutting, the Leader of Shropshire Council.
We will of course continue to progress our Parish Plan and discharge our responsibilities using the available technology including social media and I trust that so soon as the current challenge abates we will hope to see you at a future meeting.  
With every good wish
Yours sincerely  
Bob Young
Chairman
Nash Parish Council
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